
SURVEY POLL RESULT 
 
18th August 2023 
 
PA23/01619 
Mr M Pascoe – Land West of The Ferns Carkeel PL12 6NR 
The construction of a single dwelling house. 
Ward: Trematon 

 
At the Town Council Meeting on Tuesday 18th April 2023 it was resolved to 
RECOMMEND REFUSAL on the basis of: 
 
1. Vehicular access. 
2. Overdevelopment of the area. 
 
Having held a Poll on this planning application the result is: 
 
Stick with our original position and request call-in      4 votes 
Accept the Officer’s position         4 votes 
Abstain            1 vote 
 
THEREFORE DUE TO A TIED VOTE AND  IN ACCORDANCE WITH TOWN 

COUNCIL POLICY SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL HAS VOTED TO STICK WITH OUR 

ORIGINAL POSITION OF REFUSAL ON THE BASIS OF: 

1. VEHICULAR ACCESS  

2. OVERDEVELOPMENT OF THE AREA. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Councillor Comments via Survey Poll : Friday 18th August 2023 
 
PA23/01619 - Land West of The Ferns Carkeel PL12 6NR. 
 
 
Councillor Richard Bickford: 
 
Councillor John Brady: 
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor Rachel Bullock:  
Accept the officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Jean Dent:  
Accept the officer’s position. 
 

Councillor Jonathan Foster: 
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor Sarah Gillies:  
Accept the officer’s opinion. 
 
Councillor Matt Griffiths:   
 
Councillor Sheila Lennox-Boyd: 

 
Councillor Sarah Martin:   
 
Councillor Steve Miller:  
 
Councillor Lisa Mortimore: 
Abstain. 
 
Councillor Julia Peggs:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor Brenda Samuels:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor Pete Samuels:  
 
Councillor Brian Stoyel: 
 
Councillor David Yates:   
Accept the officer’s position. 
 

 


